
• WOW it’s December already!
As December is a short but busy 
month, we will NOT be having Show and 
Tell. A new schedule will be made in 
January. 

• There will be NO scholastic order 
made in December

• Please remember to send a water 
bottle (NO JUICE BOXES), a  NUT 
FREE snack of only 1 or 2 items to
ensure your child has time to 
participate in all the classroom
activities.

• Follow us on Facebook to see
reminders, updates and weekly 
peeks at our learning

• Your Handbook folders have a
magnetic business card with 
teacher contact information for 
absences

• Dec. 12th- St. Paul Christmas 
celebration

• Dec. 17th & 18th – St. Angela Christmas 
celebrations

• Dec. 17th, 18th, 19th – Sister O’Brien 
MORNING Christmas celebrations

• Dec. 19th – Sister O’Brien AFTERNOON
Christmas celebrations

• Dec. 20th – LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 
• Dec. 20th – NO AFTERNOON CLASS

• Jan. 6th – FIRST DAY BACK TO 
SCHOOL

Each class has their own 
Christmas concert/Celebration 
planned. Please read your 
attached invitation carefully to be 
sure to not miss celebrating with 
your child. They have been 
practicing so hard.   .

This month we will be learning the letters I & 
J, about winter, Why we celebrate 
Christmas, and having Christmas fun. We 
have many Christmas crafts and activities 
planned
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